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De Anza College presents  

OCEANS OF IMPACT  
 

  
LOCATION: Campus Center, Conference Room B 

 

Through a series of videos, you will hear Filipino, Pacific Islander, and South East Asian students talk about 
their educational needs and experiences. You will learn the importance of using culturally specific content, 
creating safe spaces for your students, building community, and creating support networks. Most importantly, 
the videos & workshop structure are designed to put instructors into learner/learning mode to facilitate becoming 
more culturally competent, as evidenced in the last video of faculty discussing how their practice has changed.  
 

Attend the 50-minute “Fly-by” workshops (one or all) or attend a 4-hour session that includes all 4 videos and 
discussion: 
 
Fly-by Dates: 

Southeast Asian Americans Wed. January 25, 2012  12:30 PM – 1:20 PM 
Filipino Americans  Wed. February 15, 2012  12:30 PM – 1:20 PM 
Pacific Islander Americans  Wed. March 7, 2012     12:30 PM – 1:20 PM 
De Anza Faculty Interviews  Wed. April 18, 2012  12:30 PM – 1:20 PM 

 
Comprehensive Date:  

 
   All four videos will be shown   Fri. May 4, 2012     9:00 AM -1:00 PM 

 
Sponsored by IMPACT AAPI, Office of Staff and Organizational Development, Developmental and Readiness 
Education (DARE), IIS/ICS Division, and Title III BSI Grant. 

RSVP to Staffdevelopment@deanza.edu by Thursday, December 15th to register. PGA hours available (full-
time faculty/staff) or $100 (part-time faculty for all 4 hours); must stay to the end and fill out an evaluation. 

 


